FHE MARITIME LAW ASSOCIATION
« OF THE UNITED STATES

A new copy of the Association booklet containing, among other things,
the names and addresses of members and all others on the mailing list is
expected to be published in the Fall. Your name and address now appear
in the records of the Association as indicated on the reverse side of this card.

Please sign and return the attached card and confirm your listing or

correct it as the case may be.

Henry C. BrLackisTON, Secretary
25 Broadway
New York 4, N. Y.

July 14, 1953.

HENRY C. BLACKISTON, Secretary

THE MARITIME LAW ASSOCIATION
OF THE UNITED STATES

25 BROADWAY
NEW YORK 4, N. Y.
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THE MARITIME LAW ASSOCIATION
OF THE UNITED STATES

Secretary’s Notice
BOSTON LUNCHEON MEETING

During the convention of the American Bar Association in Boston
in August a luncheon meeting will be held for ‘those members of
the Maritime Law Association who will be attending the conven-
tion. The luncheon will be held at The Country Club in Brookline
at 1 P. M., Tuesday, August 25, 1953. The charge, including trans-
portation from Boston to The Country Club and return, will not ex-
ceed $4.50. It will be necessary to advisé the club management
reasonably in advance of the luncheon of the number who will be
present. The Chairman of the Committee which is arranging the
luncheon is Mr. Arthur J. Santry, 60 State Street, Boston 9, Massa-
chusetts. Please notify Mr. Santry, in writing, as promptly as
possible if you plan to attend the luncheon. Those who have
indicated their intention to attend the luncheon will receive from
Mr, Santry at a later date further information regarding transpor-
tation to The Country Club.

Henry C. BLACKISTON,
Secretary.
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